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Data Protection statement  

Under data protection law, individuals have a right to be informed about how The TRUE Learning 
Partnership (TTLP) uses any personal data that we hold about them. We comply with this right by 
providing privacy notices to individuals where we are processing their personal data. Privacy notices 
explain how we collect, store and use personal data about pupils, staff, parents, governors, trustees, 
volunteers and visitors. All schools within The TRUE Learning Partnership are responsible for 
publishing relevant privacy notices on their individual websites.  
 
http://www.lostockhall.com/page/gdpr-website-statement-2018/49888 
https://www.phs.cheshire.sch.uk/gdpr 
https://www.disley.cheshire.sch.uk/gdpr/ 
 
Personal data is information about you that is personally identifiable such as your name, address, 
email address or phone number, and that is not otherwise publicly available. The TRUE Learning 
Partnership aims to ensure that all personal data is collected, stored and processed in accordance 

with the GDPR (General Data Protection Regulation). The Trust’s GDPR Data Protection Policy is 
available on each of our schools’ individual websites.  
 
The TRUE Learning Partnership is the Data Controller for the purpose of Data Protection legislations 
and is registered with the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) Reference ZA481537. 
 
The TRUE Learning Partnership’s Data Protection Office (DPO) is Mr Chris Trask. His role is to oversee 
and monitor the Trust’s data processing practices. He can be contacted at DPO@phs.cheshire.sch.uk. 
Please state “GDPR complaint” in the subject of the e mail.    
 
Complaints  
We take any complaints about how we collect and use your personal data very seriously, so please 
let us know if you think that our collection or use of personal information is unfair, misleading or 
inappropriate, or have any other concern about our data processing.  
You can make a complaint at any time by contacting our Data Protection Officer in the first instance.  
You can also complain to the Information Commissioner’s Office in one of the following ways:  
 
- Report a concern online at https://ico.org.uk/concerns/ 
- Call 0303 123 1113  
- Or write to: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF  
 
How can you find out more information?  
If you require further information about how we and/or the DfE store and use your personal data, 
please visit our individual schools’ websites, the Gov.UK website, or download our GDPR Data 
Protection Policy.  
https://truelearning.org.uk/key-information 
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